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Request: 
 
Confirmation of Checks to Buddle Street in Wallsend 
 
You stated to me in writing that the condition of the road, namely Buddle Street in Wallsend was 
inspected for potholes on 2nd March 2018 and subsequently on the 16th March 2018. You 
suggested one of the reports stated the condition of the road was of an acceptable condition and 
the other suggested there were issues in which needed to be addressed respectively.  
 
You also stated remedial action was taken to rectify the issues as highlighted in the second report, 
therefore you should have a third confirming this work was to an acceptable standard and no 
longer an outstanding issue.  
 
I hereby request copies of the relevant sections in all 3 reports stating the above information 
therein. 
 
 
Response: 
 
A driven inspection was carried out on 02/03/2018 and the officer found no actionable defects, see 
attached screen print of report. 
 
A driven inspection was carried out on 16/03/2018 and officer found actionable defects, see 
attached screen print of report. I have also attached a copy of the job card which was completed 
on 27/03/2018. 
 
A driven inspection was carried out on 13/04/2018 and officer found no actionable defects, see 
attached screen print of report. 
 
 


